
 

Memorandum 19-084 
TO:   Mayor Castner and Homer City Council 

THROUGH: Julie Engebretsen, Chair 

FROM:  Employee Committee   

DATE:  July 10, 2019 

SUBJECT: Medical and Dental Health Care Renewal 

 

The Employee Committee met on July 2nd to teleconference with the City’s contracted 
insurance benefits broker. Mr. Nyberg provided an overview of medical and dental plan costs, 
the renewal and policy period changes, and answered questions about the City’s plan. The 
Employee Committee passed a motion supporting the negotiated renewal rate and date of 
August 1st. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


